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On 19 May 2016, WFWP Italy had a leaders meeting in Milan to share the Report of the European 

WFWP meeting in April in Prague. They shared experiences, realizations, and difficulties they face in 

their respective communities. Present were: Elisabetta Nistri (National President), Gabriella Mieli (Vice 

President), Flora Grassivaro (President WFWP Triveneto), Giannina Ravaglioli (President WFWP 

Bergamo) and Alessia Preciutti (National Secretary). 

 

It was very nice to share our thoughts for the realization of our vision through WFWP. 

 

Elisabetta Nistri then went to visit each of the communities in Turin, Bergamo and Milan. She wanted to 

share about the activities of WFWP Rome and to show how WFWP can be a very useful tool to attract 

interest and the attention of many people and that through the WFWP we can substantially contribute to 

world peace. 

 

For this occasion, Elisabetta had prepared an inspiring letter that Rev. Moon wrote to his wife, Dr. Hak Ja 

Han Moon, many years ago, at the start of their mission, when he found himself in America for a tour 

while she was in Korea. In these letters, he expressed his affection and gratitude for her hard work and 

encouraged her to become a great role model for all women. 
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